March 15, 2011

Dear Spotlighting Our Success Committee,

I would like to nominate Gloria Piggott, Graphics Specialist, Print Shop/Publications Center, for the District
Employee of the Year Award.

As one of two Graphics Specialists serving all entities in the San Bernardino Community College District, Gloria
Piggott’s digital fingerprints are impossible to miss on the SBVC campus. Her impact has been unmistakable with
hundreds of brochures, class schedules, logos, newsletters, and just about every other type of printed material
emanating from her computer screen to our campus and the world.

In the summer of 2010, Gloria’s expertise was invaluable as the Office of Marketing & Public Relations and Office
of Community Relations & Resource Development sought to resurrect the previously defunct SBVC Annual Report.
With only a vague idea of what we wanted to see, Gloria listened intently to our desires, themes, thoughts, ideas,
and general hopes and crafted one of the most impressive annual reports for any of the 112 community colleges
in the State of California. In 2011, she has been busy helping create the logos and imagery that will tell the visual
story of SBVC’s 85t anniversary.

Over the years, Gloria has earned wide recognition for her award-winning designs by the National Council on
Marketing & Public Relations (NCMPR) and the statewide Community College Public Relations Organization
(CCPRO). With humility, grace and a much-envied (and much-appreciated!) penchant for patience, Gloria uses her
skills and talents to help other colleagues succeed at every click of the mouse.

Let’s not miss this opportunity to show our appreciation for her years of dedicated service by honoring Gloria
Piggott as the District Employee of the Year.

Thanks for considering this nomination,

Craig Petinak, Director
Office of Marketing & Public Relations
San Bernardino Valley College



